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Prot.No.MPL : 61/17/20 

kÀçeÀ 

 

          aninlmbnÂ {]nb _lpam\s¸« sshZnItc, ktlmZco 

ktlmZc·mtc, æªpa¡tf, 

          HmJn Npgen¡mäv hnX¨ Zpc´§sfçdn¨p \mw 

hmÀ¯mam²ya§fnÂ \n¶v Adnªn«pണ്ടsÃm. \qdpIW¡n\mfpIfpsS 

acW¯nëw Ht«sd \mi\jvS§Äçw Ccbmb ]mhs¸« aëjysc 

klmbn¡m³ \ap¡v ISabpണ്ടv. CXp kw_Ôn¨v X¡e 

cq]Xm[y£³ tPmÀÖv cmtP{µ³ ]nXmhv F\n¡b¨ I¯v CXnÂ 

DÄs¸Sp¯pì.  

 

Dear Pithave, 

I am sure you have followed the news on “Ockhi”, the cyclonic storm that wreaked havoc 

and continues to do so in the Kanyakumari District of Tamil Nadu and southern parts of 

the state of Kerala.  

Many people have lost their growth in the farms. One can see thousands of banana 

plantations, rubber plantations being brought down by the fury of the cyclone. Months 

and years of hard work has been affected. Their dream has been shattered. 

The government is using limited National Disaster Management Teams to manage the 

situation; the local participation is very heart warming.  

 The Diocese of Thuckalay has been using the services of volunteers in different areas to 

keep a watch and assist in emergency areas. The schools, parish houses and churches, 

which have not been affected by the wrath of the cyclone are opened for shelter for the 

public and volunteers are providing necessary services.  

Many establishments in the diocese have been very badly affected by the cyclonic storm. 
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Pithave, I would be glad if you could pass this information to all the Syro-Malabar 

communities in Australia and those who wish to support the suffering people are 

welcome.   

Yours in Christ, 

+ George Rajendran, SDB 

Bishop of Diocese of Thuckalay 

Cu kÀçeÀ Unkw_À 17\v (RmbÀ) \½psS CShIIfnepw anj³ 

tI{µ§fnepw æÀ_m\¡nsS hmbn¨v ""X¡e {]tZis¯ 

klmbn¡m³'' AìXs¶ Hê {]tXyI ]ncnshSp¯v cq]Xm ^n\m³kv 

Hm^oknÂ F{Xbpw thKw F¯nçasÃm. 

X¡e cq]XbneqsS ZpcnXmizmk {]hÀ¯\§Ä¡mbn \mw CXv 

Ab¨p sImSpç¶XmWv. \n§fpsS \Ã a\knë \µn. 

 

kvt\lt¯msS, 

+t_mkvtIm ]nXmhv                                 2017 Unkw_À 14 

 

 


